SLVLL Board Meeting 10/4/2006
Called to order at 7:20 by Linda
Attendance – Linda Landers, Karen Barton, Cathy Herrera, Joe Primeau, Mike Olmstead, Troy Bounds, Anita Stoddart
Minutes – Minutes approved with Joe requesting that the minutes reflect that under Board Nominations, all board members are required to attend 50% of the meetings instead of indicating that the rule was intended for Mark Mullins only. 
Treasurer’s Report – Treasurer’s report was approved.  Report is on file with the secretary. Troy noted that Steven has an additional $180.00 to deposit. 
Public comment – None
Board Positions – Mike Olmstead will be the Minor Rep.  Joe Primeau will be the Farm Rep. 
There was discussion regarding the board positions that we still need filled. 

Snack Bar -  Anita reported that she cleaned up the snack bar.  Anita would like to get the plumbing fixed (faucet drips).  She would also like to have the inside remodeled, new counters and power wash everything. Troy (who is a contractor) and Anita will meet at the snack bar and come up with a plan and hopefully a materials list. We will need to find out if we need the approval from the high school. We will check with Mark Brown. 
Registration Fees - Cathy and Karen did some research on registration fees and they put together a proposal. The proposal was presented to the board.  The board discussed the proposal and came up with the following fees:
From 10/25 until 12/1 – Cost is $90.00, siblings $70.00 each

12/2 until 12/31 - $100 per child. No sibling discount for late registration.

1/1 until the day before tryouts - $125.00 per child

Registration at tryouts (date to be determined) $150.00 per child
We will need to discuss scholarship requirements at the next meeting.

Ground Rules Committee -   The committee will meet on Wednesday, 10/11 at the Felton Sheriff Station at 7:00.  
Fall League   – Troy will make up schedules.  Troy reported that there were 84 signups. Cathy will see about getting more TShirts. Mike Olmstead requested that the Fall League umpire situation be clarified. Linda said that Fall League umpires would be volunteers such as Chris Adams. (Chris was an umpire for LL last season). The volunteers can earn community service for their work. 
Uniforms   - Tabled until the next meeting.
Request To Change Boundaries Tabled until the next meeting.
Board Attendance  – Karen proposed that the 50% Attendance rule (board members must attend at least 50% of all board meetings) be abolished as long as the board member is fulfilling his or her obligations.  Karen pointed out that all board members are volunteers and none of us should be required to attend a certain percentage of meetings if we are fulfilling our commitment(s). There was a lengthy discussion regarding this. This proposal came about because of a discussion at the last board meeting regarding Mark Mullins.  Although nominated for 2 board positions (which Mark had done in past years) his nomination was not approved because some members felt he should be attending at least 50% of the meetings. The result of the board’s discussion was that Linda would speak to Mark and request that he come to the next board meeting so that certain board members could discuss with Mark some of their concerns. 
Meeting Length – Karen & Linda discussed keeping our board meetings to no longer than 90 minutes. In our meetings we will follow the agenda and if we have to table things until the next meeting, we will do so. This was not voted on.
Agenda items  –Karen requested that all board members submit their agenda items before the meetings via email or a phone call.  
MEETING ADJOURNED AT 8:55 PM
